
 

PO Box 1250 

Wagga Wagga  NSW  2650 

committee4wagga.com.au 

email: ceo@c4wagga.com.au 

2 June 2016 

 

Ms Lisa Glastonbury 
Chair  
Wagga Rail Trail Inc. 
PO Box 5789 
WAGGA WAGGA  NSW  2650 
 

Dear Lisa 

Re: C4Wagga Support of Wagga Rail Trail 

The Committee for Wagga has resolved to endorse and support the Wagga Rail Trail Incorporated 
for the proposed Wagga Wagga to Ladysmith project. 

C4Wagga applauds the Wagga Rail Trail committee for the initiative shown in pioneering this 
project. C4Wagga see great cultural, social, sporting and tourism benefits in the project and will 
collaborate with Wagga Rail Trail in any way that would positively add to influencing the desired 
outcome of the proposal. 

We wish you every success in bringing the project to fruition. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Chris Fitzpatrick 
CEO, Committee 4 Wagga 
0412 574 401 
 


